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October 17, 2017 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046  
 
Attn:    OET Dept. 
 
Ref:  Request for dismissal FCC ID: 2AALG-NWP-F50 
 
             Applicant: NEOLAB CONVERGENCE 
 
 
Dear Examiner, 
 
We, NEOLAB CONVERGENCE, hereby request to dismissal (removal) of the 15C grant 
under FCC ID: 2AALG-NWP-F50, which was issued on 08/03/2016.  
 
The reason is that the equipment's RF (Bluetooth) chip has changed, so we need to 
proceed with the new ID, but we want to use the same FCC ID. 
 
No unit under this FCC ID has been shipped, marketed, or sold into the US market. 
 
Devices with FCC ID on labels have not been sold anywhere in the world. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

                                                                                                           . 
Park Bong-Ki  / Manager 

NEOLAB CONVERGENCE 
 


